
From: National HCBS Conference <info@nasuad.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/8/2014 10:35:59 AM
Subject: See you at the HCBS Conference!

Looking Forward to Seeing You 
Soon!

Preparing for This Year's
Conference:
We are 
looking

forward to seeing everyone in Arlington, VA 
next week! The weather promises to be sunny 
and in the 70s, Congress will be in Session, and 
the Redskins will be playing at Home against the 
Jaguars.
The 2014 National HCBS Conference is going 
to be the largest to date! Because of this, we 
will be requiring everyone to wear their name 
badges at all times. As workshop rooms fill up, 
staff will be around to help direct you to a less 
full session. We thank you in advance for
helping things run smoothly.
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As a reminder, NASUAD is celebrating 50 years 
of working with state aging and disability 
agencies which will include a gala dinner 
celebration at the conference (Black Tie 
Optional). Please note that the gala is
complimentary when you register for the 
conference, but a ticket will be required.

This year the HCBS Conference is offering a 
Conference App, which includes a full detailed 
agenda that you can bookmark, a listing of all
attendees you can connect with through the 
app, and a complete listing of our exhibitors and 
sponsors! The mobile app for National HCBS
Conference App is now available. Your log-in is 
the email address you used to register, 
and the password is "hcbs."

See you soon!

See you next week!
Download the Conference App Today --- Click 

here to download!

Click Here to View Updated Agenda At-a-Glance

Stay Connected
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